Coastal Quilters Guild
Board Meeting Minutes
May 19, 2016

Attendees:

Bonnie Epperson: Outgoing President

Linda Boynton de Sepulveda: President-elect

Julie Mock: Outgoing Programs

Karen Pickford: Incoming Programs

Edalee Keehn: Outgoing Workshops

Barbara MacCallum: Outgoing Workshops

Linda Bird: Incoming Workshops

Darilyn Kisch: Incoming Satellite Coordinator

Carol Barringer: Incoming Corresponding Secretary
Shirley Morrison: Outgoing Corresponding Secretary
Margaret Dear: Treasurer

Carole Kennedy: Recording Secretary

Mary Ringer: Outgoing Speaker Liaison

Sue Orfila: Parliamentarian

Sue Kadner: Membership/Public Relations

Mary Ringer: Outgoing Speaker Liaison

Rosana Swing: Outgoing Publicity

No business meeting was conducted. The meeting was devoted to orientation of new
board members.

Small group orientation: Outgoing officers and chair persons oriented incoming
personnel.
Everyone enjoyed cake.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
Workshop: Edalee encouraged everyone to attend the June workshop "Cushy Tushy”.

Sue Kadner:
Membership forms available.
Roster of Board positions compiled for approval.

Respectfully submitted:
Carole Kennedy
Recording Secretary









